
“T here’s always  
room for a story 

that can  
transport people  
to another place.” 

	

 
 – J.K. Rowling  
	

Sego Lily Elementary 
 

Storytelling Festival! 
	
 

Our Storytelling Festival will be held  
 

Thursday, March 1 
 
 

To become a storyteller at the assembly, please 
visit with your teacher or go to the  

Sego Lily Website for details! 


